
I am writing this letter to revoke my PUC A-8917140 for 
Cooper's Auto Transport LLC unfortunately the business is at a halt due 
to tough economical times I wish to reinstate this number in the near 
future but for now have had to cancel my commercial insurance which 
means I can no longer hold this number. For any further questions please 
contact me. 

Matt Cooper, 

Owner of Cooper's Auto Transport LLC 

814-418-7633 
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